
 
 

Collins Pond West Side Road Association 
 

Invites you 
 

Saturday, March 10, 2018, 3 – 4:30pm 
 

Town of Windham’s Council Chambers Room 
8 School St., Windham, Me. 04062 

 
Presenting 

 

       Road and Property Maintenance Workshop: 
 

 Best Management Practices for Gravel Road 
Maintenance, 

 Preserve private property and protect Collins  
Pond from soil erosion and other polluted runoff 

 
Presented by: 

 

John Maclaine 
 

Dept. of Environmental Protection 
Division of Environmental Assessment 

Watershed Management Unit 
 

Contact Mario Cardoza, President 
207-253-1814 or cpwsra@gmail.com  

For more information.  
 

This is a free event and is not a business meeting. 

mailto:cpwsra@gmail.com

